
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
As of Monday, March 23, 2020, Advantage Heating and Cooling is OPEN to serve you, our very 
important customers with your heating and cooling needs.  
 
 
The Executive Order that was passed down from the State of Illinois at 3pm (CST) last Friday states 
that “All Essential Businesses and Operations are encouraged to remain open including… Critical 
trades which includes… HVAC (heating and cooling)” To read details click here. 
  
 
Advantage is taking every precaution to keep our employees and our customers safe through these 
uncertain times. We are training best practices to keep everyone safe and healthy. If you have any 
immediate service needs or any questions about how Advantage can help you and your family over 
the next few weeks please give us a call. We are here for you!” 

 

https://www2.illinois.gov/Documents/ExecOrders/2020/ExecutiveOrder-2020-10.pdf

